
Climate Crisis May 2022 PC Up-date 
 
We have not held a working party meeting this month. 
 
Due to the time of year with birds nesting and nature in springtime 
mode the Diggers and Doers have scheduled back our activities. I 
have been checking on the trees and saplings we have planted, 
most are doing well. 
 
Our order for further free saplings from the Woodland Trust has 
been accepted so we can replace any failures in the autumn. 
 
I will be arranging a session to weed the two areas at Porthpean in 
readiness for the installation of the benches.  
 
Our latest poster is ready to be distributed and is about Carbon 
Footprints which follows on from the discussion at last month’s 
Parish Council meeting.  
 


